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7. Request for information on hexachlorobutadiene 
 
Decision: SC-7/11: Further consideration on hexachlorobutadiene 

 
Background:  

At its seventh meeting, the Conference of the Parties adopted decision SC-7/11 in which it requested 
the Persistent Organic Pollutants Review Committee to further evaluate hexachlorobutadiene on the 
basis of the newly available information in relation to its listing in Annex C. In the same decision, the 
Conference also invited parties and observers to submit any additional information to the Secretariat 
that would assist the further evaluation by the Committee of the unintentional production of 
hexachlorobutadiene. 

 
Request:  

Request Respondent(s) Method of 
submission 

Deadline for 
submission 

Parties and observers to submit 
any additional information to 
the Secretariat that would assist 
the further evaluation by the 
Persistent Organic Pollutants 
Review Committee of the 
unintentional production of 
hexachlorobutadiene. 

Parties 
Observers 

Please make 
submissions to the 
Secretariat via the 
contact point provided 
below. 

No deadline specified 
in the decision; please 
submit information by 
8 September 2015 in 
order for it to be made 
available to the 
Persistent Organic 
Pollutants Review 
Committee, at its 
eleventh meeting. 

 

Contact point: 

Mr. Mario Yarto (Email: mario.yarto@brsmeas.org, Tel: +41 22 917 8831, Fax: +41 22 917 8098). 

 

 
  


